
St Michael’s Newsletter 

Friday 20th December 

 

 
It has been a very busy half term in school.  The winter season started in style with our Winter 

Wonderland week.  I know the children enjoyed arriving to falling snow and enjoyed many 

learning opportunities during the week including hot chocolate in our outdoor classroom. 

It was lovely to have so many people join us for our Nativities and Christmas Concerts.  I am 

sure you will agree that the children were all fantastic with excellent singing and lots of smiley 

faces.  

Our Christmas parties were thoroughly enjoyed by all of the children.  Many thanks for your 

kind donations of food.  We were very pleased that Santa was able to join us at their parties 

with a gift for every child. 

I would like to wish you all a very merry Christmas on behalf of everyone at St Michael’s. 

Mrs J Wass  

 

Congratulations to the following children who have been awarded  

Celebration Certificates during Friday worship over the past few weeks. 

 Reception 

 Arthur Charlie Evie  Aaliyah Poppy Delcie Scarlett Isabel 

 All of Early Years 

 Years 1 and 2 

 Anya  Oliver Aditya Annie Jasmine Stephanie  Toby  Isaac 

 Dominic Logan Jackson Tobias Noah Theodore  Eleanor Emily 

 Isabelle Alexa Fergus Mya  Georgie Charlotte  Eryn  Finn     

 Ruby  Macey Noah Isabelle Ophelia Noah  Oliver Aditya

 Caleb Lottie Samuel Lauren  

 Year 3 

 Layla Matthew Amelia Zachary Milo  Callum Libby Dolly 

 Lilly-May Jacob Jensen      

 Year 4 

 Ollie  Bobby Jack  and Jack  Ronnie Tilly  Zack  Will 

 Tilly  Amber 

All of Friendship Club 



 

2210 2696 

2502 2288 

 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

We are delighted to send £150 to the Donna Louise 

Trust that we raised by wearing our Christmas    

jumpers to school. 

Poppy Appeal 

Thank you for                           

purchasing poppies. 

We raised £65.18 for              

The Royal British Legion. 

 
Lunchtime Awards   

                      Logan  Elliot Elizabeth  Ronnie  

    

House Points 

K2M Concert 

A huge well done to our Year 3 children for their 

stringed instrument concert this week.   

It was wonderful to see them perform with such        

confidence and enjoyment. 

A super performance was also given by our Year 4  

continuation group. 

 

Congratulations to the Blue team    

who won the House Point Trophy      

for this term. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for Your Diary 

Friday 20th December—School Closes for Christmas Holiday 

Tuesday 7th January 2020—School Opens 

Tuesday 14th to Friday 17th January—Year 4 to Laches Wood 

Wednesday 29th January—Year 4 Bikeability 

Monday 17th to Friday 21st February—Half Term 

 

 

 

Cannock Chase 

Our Early Years 
went on a trip 

to Cannock Chase.  They all 
enjoyed meeting Santa and his elves. 

Many thanks to all of the volunteers who 
helped with this visit. 

Christmas Fayre 

A big thank you to our PTA for organising our Christmas 
Fayre and Market.  Everyone enjoyed the stalls and 

games and visiting Santa in his grotto. 

 

Many thanks to all who attended and                                
supported this event. 

Children in Need 

Our spotty dress down day and 

sales of Pudsey items raised 

£327.50 for the                        

Children in Need Charity. 


